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Clear bags is going too far 
Mon Mar 17, 2008 

To the editor:  

Re: Region takes ideas on waste diversion just a little too far, Friday, March 14.  

Thanks for your excellent opinion piece in the Port Perry Star. Every concern you brought up 
about clear garbage bags is right on the money.  

The privacy concerns of having the garbage truck being the judge of what I may or may not put 
in my garbage is just going way too far. I will certainly do my part to recycle, and so do most 
other people, but I would suggest that the introduction of clear bags will lead to more illegal 
dumping and more disputes with garbage collectors. Does the Region really want this?  

Bob Alebon  

Seagrave 

 


